## **Subscribe to TLA Newsletter**

Written by Staff Saturday, 14 January 2012 15:34 - Last Updated Sunday, 15 January 2012 09:42

With the many changes to the site, we now have our newsletter subscription link back up. We ask that you subscribe, even if you previously received our newsletter; since our newsletter addresses where all lost – all 5000 plus of them.

So please re-subscribe so you can keep up on the entire goings on with Tupac, Hip-Hop and TLA, including our giveaways that will be coming soon. The subscription link is on the left side near the bottom of the page.

Other changes to come are our blog should be up shortly. Also TLA-PRonline.com has been migrated into the ThugLifeArmy site.

If you would like to write for TLA or be a news poster or a special contributor please contact Administrator@ThugLifeArmy.com

We appreciate your visiting and your support.